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The first Tudor Hall 4-H meeting for the year was held on Jan 17, 2025, in Tol-
erance Hall at St. Mary’s Fairgrounds.  The meeting started at 7:17pm. 
 
We started a Community Service Project making sock cupcakes for the Nursing 
Home.  The Pledge was led by Trenton Ridgell and the 4-H pledge was led by 
Ernest Kershaw.  Roll call was taken by stating name and what 1 thing you like.  
The last meeting minutes were read by Madison Arcadipane. The treasurer’s re-
port was given by Delia Vallandingham. Leroy Kershaw gave a demo on mak-
ing Dirt Pudding.   
 
Old business was discussed: Holiday Workshop was held at the 4-H building 
conference room.  11 4-H members attended.  We asked the Members that at-
tended what their favorite thing they made was.  The Lego Holiday countdown 
winner was Leroy Kershaw.  We were invited to a Gingerbread house work-
shop, 2 members attended, and Madalyn Russell won the T-shirt contest.  Steer 
weigh in was attended by 3 members.   
 
New business was discussed: Officers training is to be held Jan. 18th at 10am in 
the Tolerance Hall.  Livestock Knowledge workshops will begin Jan. 27th from 
6-8pm.  March 1st will be the Md State Livestock Skillathon.  Crazy Critters 4-
H club will be holding a yard sale at Mt. Zion church.  Rabbit workshops will 
be held this year, date and time to be determined.  Delia Vallandigham was ad-
mitted to the MD 4-H State Council.   
 
Our next club meeting will be held on Feb. 21st.  It was voted on to pass out val-

entines or to have a club party.  The party idea won the vote.  A signup will be 
sent out to bring a dish.  Record books were turned in tonight or the deadline is 
Sunday, the last will be Mon. Jan. 27th.  It was announced that Tractor Supply in 
Char. Hall will have another festival in March.  Volunteer Don Burroughs 
brought Napa antique truck & tractor calendars to pass out.  The meeting ended 

at 8:05 

 


